
Burke High School PTO 
Parent/Teacher Organization  

 

Leave your mark on Burke High School! 

PAWS TO REMEMBER 

Commemorative Brick  

 
Each brick is only $100. 

Proceeds fund Burke High School PTO.  

Your brick will become a permanent part of  

Burke High School and will be mounted in the front 

entrance of the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:         Phone:         

Email:         Address:        

 

Line 1: 16 letters/spaces 

 / / / / / / / / / / / / / / /  

 

Line 2: 16 letters/spaces 

 / / / / / / / / / / / / / / /  

 

Line 3: 16 letters/spaces 

 / / / / / / / / / / / / / / /  

 

Return with payment to Burke PTO 12200 Burke BLVD. Omaha, NE  68154 
Contact Susie Gundersen, burkehighschoolpto@gmail.com, 402/960-4189 with questions. 

mailto:burkehighschoolpto@gmail.com

